
  
100 South State Avenue 

Dickinson, ND 58601 
Phone: 701-225-6871 

Fax: 701-225-0003 
 

  

Architect’s Field Report 
PROJECT:  Prairie Rose Elementary School Addition  PROJECT NO.: H1404 

Dickinson, ND      DATE: April 29, 2015 
       TIME: 1:30 P.M. – 2:30 P.M. 
 

CONTRACT:  General: First Dakota Enterprises 
Mechanical:  CA Contracting 
Electrical:  Denny’s Electric  

 
WEATHER: Wind SSE 15mph, Humidity 52%, UV Index 7 of 12, Dew point 35°, Visibility 10 
miles, Temperature 61° 
 
EST. % OF COMPLETION: 40%   CONFORMANCE WITH SCHEDULE (+,0,-): 0 
 
PRESENT AT SITE: Danielle Cremer – Hulsing and Associates Architects, Jan Prchal – Hulsing 
and Associates Architects, Jeremiah Thurn – Prairie Engineering Electrical, Sonny Polston – 
First Dakota Enterprises, Fire Suppression sub-contractors 
 
This report states our understanding of the matters and decisions and/or status reached. Each person 
receiving a copy of this report is asked to review it promptly and notify the contact person from Hulsing 
and Associates of any errors or omissions. Prepared by Danielle Cremer. 
 
WORK IN PROGRESS: 
1. Miscellaneous metal framing is being completed. Almost complete, still need to finish installing 
the double wall at the fire wall. Gypsum board is on site ready for installation.  
2. First Dakota is scheduled to have tile installed the week of the 11th (2 weeks for installation.) 
2. Door frames installed. Still need to install door frame at the fire wall.  
3. Painting is scheduled to be completed by the end of May.  
4. Aluminum windows have been installed. One pane of glass for the windows has been 
damaged, but a replacement is on the way. Still need to be caulked.  
 
OBSERVATIONS: 
1. Site is at grade.  
2. Exterior lights have been installed, all except for one.  
 
ITEMS TO VERIFY: 
1. None at this time. 
 
INFORMATION OR ACTION REQUIRED: 
1. Civil contractor to lower the catch basin one ring near the existing playground to allow water to 
drain from playground equipment.  
2. Walked through the existing grading with Sonny near the North door to have it re-graded for 
the water to run to the existing catch basin.  
3. Jon Wilczek from KLJ is resolving grading conflicts on the North side of the addition near the 
new doors. 
4. Jon Wilczek from KLJ is putting together a field order to add concrete to the South East 
playground.  
5. Vince to contact TMI to try and get cabinets on site faster for installation.  
6. Next Construction Meeting will be held on May 27, 2015 at 1:00 pm. 
CONSTRUCTION PICTURES: 
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